From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology <oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov>
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 910357)
To: tjohnson@ATCB.com

Inquiry:

Years ago in discussions with Ed Gibbons, it was noted that for composite devices
requiring both Certification and DoC, that the 2 part statement required by 15.19
(a)(3) was not required to be on the device since this information was necessary
to be in the manual as part of the DoC information as given in 2.1077.

Additionally, the FCC has cited that the 2 part statement of 15.19(a)(3) may be in
the manual for a Certified device if the device is < 8x10 cm in size.

Given the above information, if a device is subject to both Certification and DoC
and the device is > 8x10 cm, is it still necessary to label the device itself with the
information of 15.19(a)(3)? Ed Gibbons would have said no. How about current
FCC thinking?

Response:
Ve agree this still applies.
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